
Johanna Szillery
jszillery@haleyward.com

RE: DEP Land Permit Application PBR_ID-0100400: GAC Chemical Corporation

To Whom It May Concern:

Please see the attached document.

Please do not respond directly to this email. If you have any questions, please get in touch with your project manager 
directly. Be sure to include the assigned permit number or Submission number in your correspondence.

Sincerely,

Jordan W. Kelley, 
Environmental Specialist III
Bureau of Land Resources


